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Weekly News – 11th May 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Well done Cornflower Class on a wonderful class assembly! It was 
lovely to see so many parents.  

COMPETITION: In celebration of the upcoming Royal Wedding, the 
school has set a competition for the children to draw a picture or a 
collage of Meghan & Harry.  There will be prizes! Entries in by 
Monday, if possible.  

Year 1 team.  

English 
In English, the children learnt about using question marks and wrote their 
own questions to interview one another pretending to be the robbers and 
the police officer. This led to them writing a lovely police report about all the 
goings on at the farm in What the Ladybird Heard. They used all their 
immersion lessons to think about what strange noises the animals made 
and what the two robbers said to the police officers.  

CHALLENGE: Can you write a question using this week’s spellings?  

Maths 
In Maths, this week the children have been exploring how to half a shape 
and how to half a number. They have learnt the language, whole and equal. 
They have also realised that you cannot equally share an odd number in half 
keeping the numbers whole. 

Topic 
In Science, the children have planted cress seeds. We have changed the 
environment of each pot and the children have predicted which seeds will 
grow the best – a plant in a dark cupboard with water, near a window with 
water, near a window without water, outside with water and outside without 
water. Which will grow the best?    
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